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Dear Parents, 
I hope you have all had a great summer holiday. I am very much looking forward to the year, and wanted to provide you with some information for the Autumn Term. I am fortunate to have additional staff in class each day to help support the children with their work. Mrs Jones will be our T.A support every morning and Mrs Kneath every afternoon. 
Our topics for Autumn Term will be a Literacy focus on the story ‘The Mousehole Cat’. The story is based in Mousehole in Cornwall, so we will also look a little at coastal geography. For the remainder of the term, we will then move to a History topic of ‘The Romans’. The children thought about the questions they would like to find out about for this topic last summer. The children will be learning about history from this time, looking at Italy in geography and discussing the ways in which the Romans changed Roman Britain. A topic web of activities in each area of learning will follow shortly. 
P.E will be on a Tuesday afternoon (starting Tuesday 8th Sept) and will be Hockey for this term. Please can you send your child into school dressed in their P.E kit every week? As we are hoping to be outdoors, please ensure your child has a jumper or zip up jacket and trousers. 
Homework will follow a similar format to last year. At the beginning of each term a homework menu will be sent home via Google Classroom for the whole term based on the topic that the children are working on in class. Children will be expected to choose a homework task to complete on a fortnightly basis to bring into school on set dates. For this term I do not want children to bring any work into school, please can it be sent via email or through the Google Classroom. 
As well as the homework menu, children will have weekly spelling and tables tests. The spelling words and tables will be given out on a Monday and tests will take place the following Monday. 
For Maths children can complete weekly activities on My Maths. 
Reading is very important at this age and we ask that you support your children in their reading by regularly listening to them read, and also by reading to them at home. It is tricky for us to listen to your children read in school at the moment but we will change your child’s book on a weekly basis for them to read at home. Can children bring their books into school only on a Wednesday to be changed. 
We believe that children should have access to water and if you wish, you can provide your child with a labelled water bottle that they can use throughout the day. Water bottles will be sent home to be washed and refilled daily.

To minimise the sharing of equipment and resources, your child will need to bring a small pencil case into school this year. Please can you ensure your child has writing pencils, coloured pencils, a rubber, sharpener, ruler and glue stick. Once I am happy that your child is ready, I will be asking for them to start writing in school with a pen instead of a pencil. I will let your child know when they will need to bring a pen also.  
Finally, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, or if there is anything that you wish to discuss.
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Mrs Tidy 
